ISRP Comments/Question: The budget section is a bit weak, but this is overcome by the strength of the rest of the proposal.

Response: The project sponsors are currently negotiating with Plum Creek on the level of protection for fisheries concerns that will result from the proposed conservation easement, and the value of the affected lands. They are also developing a map of the most valuable corridors to be included for fisheries benefits in the proposed easement. Upon completion of these negotiations, they will be able to fine tune the budget section and be more specific on easement sites. The reason CBFWA placed this project in Tier 2 was because Montana could not provide specifics on the level of fish protection that will be provided by the proposed easement, nor could they show the specific locations where the easement would apply. The project sponsor believes that the concerns by resident fish managers are valid and will be addressed by their current efforts. The Fisheries Program Officer will not allow this project to proceed until they are assured that the easement will provide sufficient long-term protection for fish. The wildlife aspects of this project are strongly supported and this should be a high priority for fisheries mitigation when the existing deficiencies are corrected.

ISRP Comments/Question: The main negative comment was that the project sponsors need to clarify the nature of logging that could continue on the proposed easement properties and estimate the effects on the fish and wildlife resources intended to be protected.

Response: The project sponsors agree.  Fish and wildlife personnel will document the locations and level of protection afforded by the proposed easement. 
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